
N A T I O N A L  R E I N I N G  H O R S E  Y O U T H  A S S O C I A T I O N

In Closing

“Congratulations 

to the incoming 

officer team and 

have fun in 2015!”

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T E M M A  H O L B R O O K

AND JUST LIKE THAT THIS YEAR HAS COME TO A CLOSE. IT’S BEEN A

year full of adventures, life lessons, and friendships. I am so
proud to have been able to serve on this year’s officer team with
such a wonderful group of officers and delegates by my side. 

With my fellow officers, I was able to accomplish many
things during my last officer term with NRHyA. We had the
opportunity to attend two conferences; the AQHyA Youth Ex-
cellence Seminar and the American Youth Horse Council Sym-
posium, where we were able to educate other youth in the
horse industry on our fine sport through breakout sessions and
networking. 

This year, our team has met many influential horse industry
members. I feel blessed to have been given all the opportunities
that the NRHA provides us with. Fortunately, as an officer, I
was able to meet many of my fellow youth members. No matter
how cliché this may sound, you have all impacted my life in a
way you will never know. I think I speak for my whole officer
team when I say that we would have never had such an amaz-
ing year without being backed by such a great youth associa-
tion! 

I would like to end this by saying thank you to all the par-
ents, youth members, and the NRHA staff who have made this
year possible. The 2014 NRHyA Futurity meeting and youth
activities were a blast and made the end of the year a memo-
rable one. Congratulations to the incoming officer team and
have fun in 2015! 

Emma Holbrook

Emma Holbrook


